
School Newsletter Article 

6A 21 Liu Tsz Wun, Angela 

Clever School Newsletter                          October issue 

 

Typhoon victims in Hong Kong 

need help! 

On 9th October, 2023, a terrible 

typhoon hit Hong Kong and caused 

great damage. It caused a flood and a 

landslip. The victims do not have a 

place to stay, food and bottled water. 

 

 

Volunteer Club holding a fund-raising fair 

The Volunteer Club is going to hold a fund-raising fair for WeHelp. It is a 

charity which helps the typhoon victims. The fund-raising fair will take place 

on 24th October, 2023 in Clever School. 

 

 

Volunteer Club looking for volunteers 

The Volunteer Club would like the volunteers to sell raffle tickets, make 

desserts to sell and make posters for the charity. If everyone donates money 

for the victims, they will get help. Please sign up to be a volunteer. 

 

 

 

 

 


